Name:

Date Submitted:

Council File No:

Comments for Public Posting:

Communication from Public

Kevin Scott
04/14/2023 01:36 PM
23-0038

My name is Kevin Scott, I live in Highland Park in CD1, and am a
pro-housing advocate and do work with Abundant Housing LA.
The severe shortage of housing and particularly affordable
housing in Los Angeles is an issue that affects all Angelenos, but
especially that enormous portion of renters who are
rent-burdened. Measure ULA has the potential to funnel
desperately needed funds to affordable housing projects, which
continue to not be built at the rate necessary to fix the crisis. I
believe it's important that council adopt the recommendations put
forth by the ULA campaign, so that the city can immediately
begin utilizing ULA dollars. Any further delay goes against the
overwhelming mandate given to the City by voters to address
homelessness prevention. Thank You



